
 

                        

Newsletter

Spirit @ SCC 

A Life of Strong Faith and Love

Music Rehearsals have Resumed 
 

Crop Hunger Walk 

 

 

https://events.crophungerwalk.org
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WALK.GIVE.CHANGE THE WORLD. 



Stewardship Opportunities 

If you are unable to attend services in person, 
please remember the following options to give. 

ACH Transfers

Zelle free 

wheller@speedwaychristian.org

Givelify

I 

good or holy 

September in the Psalms

really

100th Prayer Shawl

Continue in next column

Continued from previous column 

be blessed and be a blessing

mailto:wheller@speedwaychristian.org


             Please keep in Prayer

 

Prayer List - If you would like to add a name to the  
worship bulletin and church newsletter, please  
contact the  church office. In order to keep the list 
current, names will be removed after three weeks 
unless a request is made not to remove them. 

                 Stewardship/Finance 
                      August 2022  
            

August  2022 Funds Received              $    25,846 
August  2022 Expenses                         $    32,674 
August  2022   Expenses greater than income   $    (6,828) 
 
                       

     2022 Year to Date (January—August) 
 

2022 YTD Funds Received:                   $  271,724  
2022 YTD Expenses:                              $  279,019 
2022 YTD  Expenses greater than income           $   (7,295) 

 

kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org

kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org.  
 
 

Sunday School 9:15-10:00am
Wonder and Whirl – Room 207 

Donuts and Discussion – Youth Room 

B1 of Us – Room B1 

The Well – Fellowship Hall 

During Worship  
(all kids ages 4 – 5th grade leave worship after the 
Children’s Moment) 
Worship and Wonder – Room 213 

Adventures in Faith – Room 207 

Youth Group – Room B5 

Speedway Christian Church and Knitters, 
 

Thank you for the beautiful prayer shawl. It gives  
comfort and is a reminder of our  
wonderful church and people.  
You are the best. 
                       ~ Barb Cain 
 

mailto:kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org
mailto:kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org


Men’s Bible Study  
 

The Men's Bible Study Monday  
evenings at 7:00pm in the Bethany Room.   

rlparkeatt.net artpaul-
inev@sbcglobal.net  

Lunch & Learn  
Please join us each Monday at noon in the 

Bethany Room, as we  discuss the scripture for 
the following week’s Worship sermon. 

Sunday Family Funday  

All are invited and welcome!  

Sunday, September 25, 2022 
                  11:30am—1:30pm 
                     Dawson’s on Main—Speedway 

  

Next Official Board Meeting 
Tuesday, October 11, 2022 

6:30pm 
 

Tissues for Teachers 


